
 

PAC & our Leadership Students are having a 

Valentine’s Bake Sale! 
 

 

 

February 14th at Lunch & After School 
 
Students will have a $1.00 limit at lunch and then the bake sale will be 
open to parents/students after school to make additional purchases. 

**We are looking for bake sale donations**   
**Please drop off baked goods the morning of the sale** 

***Leadership Proceeds will go to the SPCA*** 
 

 

 


